
Squaw ski museum meeting
The Site Selection Committee of the Squaw Valley Ski Museum
Foundation invites the community to attend a Public Workshop
and  Community  Charrette  atÂ   The  Resort  at  Squaw  Creek.
Workshop participants will have a firsthand opportunity to
provide direct input to the museum planning process and offer
their opinion and feedback to the museum master planning team.
For more information on the Charrette or the 50th Anniversary
Olympic Celebration, email SVOMuseum@gmail.com.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2009/09/squaw-ski-museum-meeting/

